Dr. Reza Karimi

Ofcom

Technology & Spectrum Operations (Floor 2)

Riverside House

2A Southwark Bridge Road

London SE1 9HA

Dear Dr. Karimi,

On May 15, 2007 Mr. Andrew Gowans of Ofcom made a presentation to IEEE 802.18, the Radio Regulatory Technical Advisory Group (RR-TAG). The RR-TAG deals with regulatory matters for the IEEE 802 project. The topic of Mr. Gowans’ presentation was the “License-Exemption Framework Review” (LEFR).

This is a topic that is of great interest to IEEE 802. However our meeting schedule makes it impossible to input comments to you by the deadline of June 21, 2007. In order to allow for comment development and approval we request if you can kindly accept comments from IEEE 802 by July 23, 2007.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards,

Michael Lynch

Chair, IEEE 801.18 Radio Regulatory Technical Advisory Group
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